
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

To my dear Minchinbury families, 

 

I was so excited to be able to tell you that I am back at school five days a week. 

Unfortunately, this excitement has been over-shadowed by updated 

restrictions for schools with the aim of slowing the spread of the coronavirus. 

 

Updated COVID-19 Information 

 

Notes were distributed to all families that included relevant excerpts from the 

document Advice for Families. I have included the full document here. For 

example, I did not include the section about semester 1 reports as these have 

already been distributed to families. 

 

We will continue to pass on information as it becomes available. 

 

 

Miss Rebecca Webster 

Principal 
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Updated Information - COVID 

 

 



  



  



  



  





  



  





 

 



 

  



  



Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 

13 August 2020 All grades 2020 Public Speaking Competition 

13 August 2020 All grades 2021 Kindergarten Enrolments 

14 August 2020 All grades Changes to afternoon pick up arrangements 

19 August 2020 Catholic scripture students Term 3 Catholic scripture 

19 August 2020 All grades Updated advice for families re: COVID-19 

20 August 2020 OHSC families Camp Australia and COVID-19 safety measures 

 

Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


